
Grangers -- Minnesota February 12, 1883 

Hill to Rev. D. J. Cogan, Principa$,Grove City 

Replying to yours of Feb. 1 ... there is no 
prospect of any railway construction in Minne- 
sota this year because of the hostile spirit 
shown by the present legislature towards rail- 
way enterprises." 


